
From: Monika M.
To: mwright@sjcfl.us
Subject: Support for Magic Beach Hotel
Date: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 11:46:25 AM

Dear Cultural Resources Board,

I am writing to express my hope that you find a way to encourage the new owners of
the Magic Beach Hotel in Vilano to maintain as much of the historic façade and inside
elements as possible.  This iconic site is an attraction for tourists and residents alike. 
I am sure there is a way to preserve those historic elements.  Thank you –

 

Monika Mayr
380 Village Drive
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